
21st January 2024 

  

ST MICHAEL’S CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 

250 Banks Street Ashgrove, Qld 4060  Ph: 07 3356 4110  

Administrator Priest: Father Ray Chapman Ph: 0404 142 540 

Pastoral Council:  Noreen Walton, Kaye Tinniswood, Stephen Walker and Paul 
Mooney.  

Parish website: www.stmichaelsdorrington.org.au  

Email address: dorrington@bne.catholic.net.au  

We pray for the good health, strength & healing of:  

David Carr, Delma Schmidt, Don Morrison, Keiren Calder, Susie and Tom, 
Fr Ron Mollison, Fr Aidan Carvill S.M, Trevour Pettersen, Jan Lidstone, 
Sharon Bell, Jan & Hugh Rodd, Noel Kane, Ian Tyson, Peter Shafton, Yvonne 
Auer, Luke Barden. 

Weekly collections: 

Should you wish to contribute on a weekly basis to St. Michael’s this can 
be done as follows: - 
1. Cash via the collection plate during mass or mail to 250 Banks street    
Ashgrove 4060 
2. Recurring bank transfer - Name of account/Payee reference: 
 St Michael’s Parish; Bank: CBA; BSB: 064 786; Account: 0062 111 00 

                                           Mass Times  

Weekday Masses  

Monday 5:30pm Mass with rosary and adoration  

Wednesday 9am Mass with rosary and adoration 

Thursday 9am Mass with rosary and adoration  

Friday 9am Mass with rosary and adoration 

Saturday 9am Mass with rosary   

Weekend Masses  

Saturday Vigil Mass 5.00pm Mass  

Sunday 8:30am and 5.00pm Mass 



  

 Mass Intentions   

Saturday 5.00pm Mass - for the needs of parishioners who are sick, volunteers 

and benefactors.  Sunday 8.30am & 5.00pm Masses-for the needs of all 

parishioners. 
 
 

Working Bee 
Following a recent Workplace Health and Safety Inspection conducted for us 

by the Archdiocese, we will be removing all the plant pots and planters, 

surrounding the Church and Presbytery.  All the pathways leading to the 

Church, Presbytery and steps leading to the Church Hall will be tidied up and 

made safe for pedestrian (particularly children) traffic. The Bee will be held 

on Saturday 27th January between 7:00 am and 4:00 pm and a sausage 

sizzle and cuppa will be available for hungry workers. Your participation 

would be most welcome in whatever form (even just encouragement) and 

you don't have to be there all day - just the time you can afford. Please RSVP 

to Andy Walton at dorringtonparishfinance@gmail.com 
 
 
Parish Meeting 

Following a meeting with the Archdiocese on 11 January 2024, and a joint 

meeting of the Pastoral Council, Parish Finance Council and the Parish Sub-

Committee held on 15 January 2024, we would like to invite you to a Parish 

meeting to be held in the Church on Tuesday 30 January at 7pm. St Michael's 

is here to stay and we want to provide you with details of a proposed way 

forward on how this will happen. 
 
 
No Mass 
Just a reminder that there will be no Mass on Wednesday the 24th of January. 
Due to the funeral of Dawn Jenkins at 10am. 
  
New School Year 
We Pray for all children and teachers who are starting the new school year, 
may God send his Holy Spirit upon you and fill you with his wisdom and 
blessings. Grant that you may devote yourselves to your studies and draw 
every closer to God. Let the teachers strive we pray to share their knowledge 
with gentle patience and endeavour always to bring the truth to eager minds.  
We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen. 
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